Ben Sherman, Principal Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal David Bantz, Assistant Principal



46-21 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355

Phone: (718) 353-0009 Fax: (718) 353-3772

www.ewsis.org

March 31, 2017

Dear High School Parent or Guardian:

Next Wednesday, April 5, 2017, is SAT School Day in New York City. All 10th and 11th graders will be testing. Our previously requested release of 9th and 12th graders on April 5th that had been approved by the DOE has been canceled by the DOE. No more instructional days can be lost due to the second snow day of March 14, 2017.

ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE next Wednesday, April 5, 2017, for the **FULL SCHOOL DAY**.

- Students in grades 9 and 12 will follow a special schedule for the entire day. Students will eat lunch in the cafeteria period 5.
- Students in grades 10 and 11 will be served a bagged lunch after they finish their exams and will follow a special schedule for the remainder of their school day. Students <u>WILL NOT BE</u>
 <u>RELEASED</u> until their regular Wednesday dismissal time.
- Middle school students will follow their regular schedule.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this change.

Sincerely,

David Bantz
Assistant Principal
East-West School of International Studies

HONOR EXCELLENCE CURIOSITY CELEBRATION